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DATES TO REMEMBER 

 

JULY 

3 Last day Term 2 

20 Staff return Term 3 

21 Students return T3 

 

AUGUST 

10-14  Book Fair 

 

SEPTEMBER 

16      School Photos 

 

IMPORTANT REQUEST 

Please DO NOT bring peanuts 
or use peanut butter at school. 

PRINCIPAL’S  REPORT: 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

As we head into the last few days of what has been a very different term 
I would like to take an opportunity to thank a few people. 

Firstly, to the hard working staff at Greenwell Point Public, a heartfelt 
thank you for your dedication to the students, the school, the community 
and to our profession. You worked tirelessly preparing home learning 
packs, running both online and face to face platforms, supporting par-
ents, caring for your own families, running zoom meetings and support-
ing each other. You definitely deserve this school break so please take 
time to enjoy it. 
 

To our parents, thank you for being supportive of the school and your 
children. We know many of you did it very tough during the home learn-
ing phase, we appreciate all that you did to support us and your child’s 
learning. 
 

Finally to the children.  
We are truly lucky to be teaching such a wonderful cohort of children. 
You are resilient, caring, supportive of each other and committed to 
learning. Never lose that passion. Enjoy the break, you have earned it 
to! 
 

Please stay safe during the break and we will see all the children back 
on Tuesday 21

st
 July. 

 

Have a safe holiday. 

Mrs Glennan 

 

REPORTS 

This week your child will bring home their Semester 1 report and you will 
notice that the format this semester is different. Due to the disruption 
that occurred, teachers have only reported on the content that they have 
covered. They have however included some areas that your child will 
need to focus on for Semester 2. If you have any concerns about the 
information in the report, please phone your child’s teacher. There will 
be an option for either a phone interview or face to face interview in the 
first few weeks of Term 3. 

NO HAT NO PLAY 
No hat will be given to any 

student who forget their hat.  

They will play under the cola. 

Hat—$12 Uniform Shop 

ALL ADULTS ARE  NOT TO  

ENTER THE SCHOOL 

GROUNDS UNLESS YOU HAVE 

NOTIFIED THE SCHOOL.  KISS 

AND DROP YOUR CHILD OFF 

AT  YOUR DESIGNATED GATE 

AND RING AHEAD TO MAKE 

AN  APPOINTMENT. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DTTD/ YEAR 6 FUNDRAISER 

Last week Year 5/6 held a Doing Things Together Day and Fundraiser. A great day was had by 
all with Year 5 and 6 students leading a group of younger students through an assortment of ac-
tivities. They managed to raise $330.65 in total. Well done Year 5/6. The winning groups were 
treated to a picnic in ANZAC Park. Thankyou to the canteen, Rachael Smith and family and also 
the Flynn family for donating the ice cream. 

 

LIBRARY PRIZE DRAW 

This year we introduced a borrower’s prize draw. Every time a student borrows a book, their 
name goes into the barrel to win a scholastic book voucher worth $20 from the scholastic book 
club. 

This terms lucky winner was Ella Butler.  

Keep up the borrowing in term 3 boys and girls. Next term the winner could be you! 

 

ASSEMBLIES & PERFORMANCES 

Due to restrictions we were unable to hold our normal whole school assemblies. This term we im-
provised by holding class assemblies. Each class also practised an item, which we have  
recorded.  

In the last few weeks of this term, Mrs Adlington returned to assist us with this and the children 
have been practising a class song as well as a whole school song. These are being recorded this 
week and will be uploaded to the schools Facebook page as soon as they are edited. Keep an 
eye out for these in the coming weeks! 

See the photos attached for our award winners! 

 

SCHOOL GROUNDS 

There has been a lot of activity in and around the school grounds over the weekends. Whilst we 
have our grounds open for children and families to enjoy over the holidays and we encourage 
families to use the space, if you see or notice anything or anyone suspicious in and around the 
school grounds please do not hesitate to call the police. Extra patrols have been organised for 
the holidays to ensure the safety and security of the school. 

 

CANTEEN 

Canteen will return to operation in Week 1 of Term 3. The canteen will operate on a Wednesday 
and a Friday. A new menu will come out in Week 1 of Term 3.  

Last week’s lucky winners of the maths puzzle were Madison McGee and Patrick Smyth. 

Well done to these families. 

BIRTHDAYS 
Congratulations and Happy Birthday 

Massey in Year 2/3 turns 8 on the 30th. 

 
 

  
    

BOAT AWARDS 
K/1—Savannah & Summer 

Year 1 —Noah & Harley 

2/3—Evie & Lukas 

3/4—Mikaela & Abbie 

5/6—Jade & Jordan 



 

 

Year 1O 
 

Anna—for respecting the classroom. 

Trent—for his effort in handwriting. 

Roselee—for handwriting. 

Patrick—for improvement in reading. 

Myles—for participation in cross country. 

Michael—for responsibility with home reading. 

 

Year 2/3 
 

Evie—for always listening to instructions. A wonderful student. 

Korey—for showing a fantastic effort with daily writing. 

Eli—for always thoughtful and caring ways. A great friend to all class members. 

Ella—for being a motivated and independent student—with a great love of learning. 

Jetson—for producing wonderful work. A very helpful class member. 

Jake—for excellent remote/home learning. 

 

Year K/1 
 

Aleisha—for a huge effort put into home learning. 

Alexander—for an outstanding effort in handwriting. 

Summer—for consistently returning her reader and reading at home daily. 

Liam—for responsibility and thoughtfully looking for ways to care for his peers and the class-
room environment. 

Miila—for displaying courage and perseverance through transition back into learning at 
school. 

Nate—for displaying enthusiasm and eagerness to learn. 

ASSEMBLY AWARDS 



 

 

Year 3/4 
 

Brayden—for showing a huge improvement in writing persuasive text.  

William—for showing increasing pride in his bookwork. 

Knox—for showing increasing confidence in the classroom and taking responsibility for his 
own learning. 

Jack—for successfully adopting new written strategies  for solving multiplication and division 
problems. 

Taylor—for taking responsibility for her own learning and showing improvement in reading/
comprehension. 

Charlaine—for taking responsibility for her own learning and showing improvements in read-
ing/comprehension. 

 

Year 5/6 
 

Aisha—for smashing goals in Maths. 

Clark—for demonstrating pride in his writing. 

Lachlan—for working hard and improving in all areas. 

Bella—for applying herself  to tasks– always giving 100%. 

Chelsea—for trying her best in all aspects of school life. 

Jordan—for fantastic improvements in writing!. 

Doing Things Together Day  

                               Assembly Award winners                                                                 

                                                                      Library Draw winner 


